New vehicle promises to help CiF firefirefighters cut response times
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The president's office of the Formentera Council (CiF) has recently added a pickup truck to the
local fire brigade's fleet of motor vehicles. Department head Bartomeu Escandell and brigade
chief lvan Mari spoke about the rapid response machine in a presentation that took place this
morning in placa de la Constitucié.

Escandell projected the new acquisition would shorten response times and provide increased
accessibility in emergency situations, a factor that is especially significant since hard to reach
locations abound on the island. The truck was purchased for fifty thousand euros. The fire
brigade's fleet includes two fire engines with mounted water pumps and one additional rapid
response vehicle.




